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2" January 2021
Dear Students,

At the very outset I take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year
2021. May you all have a great year filled with immense happiness, peace and
joy..Stay in good health and grow in knowledge and wisdom during this year.

I wish to congratulate you all for completing the odd semester examinations
successfully. The first years will begin their semester examinations from 5"
January 2021. I wish the students to do their exams well. )

Dear friends the college will reopen on 4" January 2021 for the even semester.
The latest press release in December 2020 by the honourable Chief Minister of
Tamil Nadu, says that the previous directions concerning higher education will
continue to be in force in January 2021. Hence all the final year students both
UG & PG are asked to report to the college on Monday 4™ January 2021 (8.30
a.m. Shift-I & 1.15 p.m. Shift-II) and the regular classes and practicals will be
conducted in the campus. II UG Students will have their regular online classes
as per the time table from 4™ January 2021.

The odd semester examinations for I UG & PG will begin from 5 January 2021
as scheduled. The students are asked to take part in the mock exam that will be
conducted for them on Sunday, 3™ January 2021. Regular classes will be held for
the first year students from the next day of their last exam.

The hostel students are asked to contact their respective directors of the hostel
for accommodation and adhere to the SOP strictly. The students are requested
to have their own face masks, sanitizers and gloves. You are requested to wear
the mask both in the class.and in the campus. Students are exhorted not to
gather in groups and ensure social distancing in the campus. The college will
provide sanitizers at crucial junctures in the campus.

Dear friends I exhort all of you to take personal responsibility in ensuring
personal safety as well as collective safety of the campus for a normal life. If any
student exhibits sign of Covid 19 they are asked to report to the authorities and
quarantine themselves. ’

Let us start the New Year with a lot of HOPE that God will guide us and take us
through the year safely. Let us make up for all the losses especially the
intellectual growth by investing our time, energy and economic resources that
we have missed so much in the last 9 months. May St. John Bosco bless all of us
abundantly during this year.

Regards,
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Rev. Dr. D. Maria Antony Raj, SDB
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